
Tom Hayes
 

To say this has been the best year of my life has been an understatement. 
I was given the honour of being joint captain of GPSFA, representing the city, 

my school and ten other boys who will now be my friends for life. 
 

For me, one of the best bits of playing for GPSFA has been going on the three tours. It 
started with two nights in Torquay in October, followed by the tour to London in February 

and eight days in Jersey over Easter. Not only did our coaches look after us, but, in 
addition to the football, they also arranged loads of fun activities including visiting 

Paignton Zoo, Wembley Stadium, lots of beaches, trampolining, swimming and much, 
much more. 

 
Our coaches Lee and Paul deserve a huge thank-you for all their help, support, kindness 

and fun. They do all this in their own time and at their own expense and for this I will 
always be grateful. I would absolutely love to do it all again. 


